
 

 

Position                Senior Planner (full-time)  

Salary                   $85,397.09 per annum + up to 13.5% superannuation 
                              Flexible working arrangements are available.  
 

The Town of Claremont is a progressive local government that was established in 1898 for the 
picturesque riverside suburbs of Claremont and Swanbourne.  It is a busy and forward focused 
local government with dedicated staff who are committed to making a difference at a local level. 

The Town is looking for a Senior Planner to join our passionate Planning team.  Our next senior 
planner will have a bachelor’s degree in urban and regional planning or equivalent experience in 
a Town Planning position. They will have demonstrated ability to examine and assess complex 
planning applications and have a comprehensive understanding of the Residential Design Codes.  

Other key duties of the position include:  

• Site inspections and managing and reporting on planning related compliance requirements. 

• Processing and reporting on applications for subdivision. 

• Assisting with Planning Policy and Local Law formulation and review. 

• Providing high quality and accurate advice on planning matters. 

• Draft high quality reports for presentation to Council. 

• Providing high level customer service at all times. 

• Advising ratepayers of Town Planning Scheme and statutory controls to ensure the orderly 
planning of the municipality. 

• Attending to telephone and counter enquiries pertaining to planning issues. 

The successful candidate’s core values will mirror the Town’s values of respect, integrity, quality 
communication and excellent customer service.   

The Town offers great benefits such as additional superannuation contributions, free parking, an 
on-site gym, free access to the Aquatic Centre and health and wellbeing programs. 

The Town is an equal opportunity employer that values a diverse workplace. We encourage 
people of all ages, genders, culturally diverse backgrounds and those with a disability to apply. 

Applications close 16 December at 5pm.  

Early applications are highly encouraged as the Town will interview suitable candidates prior to 
the closing date.  

Please direct all enquiries to Tanja Riesch, Manager Human Resources.  



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


